# **UC Berkeley**

## **Berkeley Undergraduate Journal of Classics**

#### **Title**

Letter from the Editors

#### **Permalink**

https://escholarship.org/uc/item/1pz201dz

### **Journal**

Berkeley Undergraduate Journal of Classics, 3(1)

#### **Author**

Editors, BUJC

### **Publication Date**

2014

## **Copyright Information**

Copyright 2014 by the author(s). All rights reserved unless otherwise indicated. Contact the author(s) for any necessary permissions. Learn more at https://escholarship.org/terms

Undergraduate

#### Letter from the Editors

Dear Readers,

We are excited to present the first issue of the third volume of the Berkeley Undergraduate Journal of Classics. The pieces we received and ultimately decided to publish this past submission cycle reminded us of just how expansive the term "Classics" can be. The term "Classics" primarily refers to the study of Graeco-Roman antiquity, but our studies as Classicists often extend beyond the Ancient Mediterranean, both temporally and geographically. In this issue the reader will not only visit Greece and Rome, but also finds themselves as far as the territory of the Western Kshatrapas.

Our team of editors continues to grow, and during this past submission cycle BUJC gained many fresh voices of varying ages and interests. We hope that this next season sees a similar pattern, as many of our current editorial staff, including ourselves, prepare to graduate. We are eager for new readers passionate about Classics to take over leadership of the Journal.

We continue to express our gratitude to the faculty and staff of the Berkeley Classics Department, notably to Dr. G.R.F. Ferrari, the Chair of the Classics Department, and to Cassandra Dunn, the Student Services Advisor for the Classics Department.

Finally, we continue to give our appreciation to the authors who have contributed their time and energy to the submissions within this issue.

Sincerely Yours,

Rachel Feldman and Meredith Millar Co-Editors-in-Chief